
Dear Board members, 

Once again I wish to express my fervent opposition to allowing big marijuana grows in our 

county. There is every reason to oppose this. Everyone I speak to is appalled that this is even 

being considered. Short term financial gain is not worth the sacrifice of our future. Please 

represent us and join with the majority of your constituency in opposing this. Thank you.  

Susan Short 

Retired Educator  

Willits 

 


